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Class 3’s Minibeasts 
topic ended very 
successfully when they 
held their Beastly Bugs 
Evening on the last 
Friday of the Autumn 
half term. The children 
carried this out as an 
Enterprise project. They 
planned the whole event 
and designed 
refreshments and 
games to make the 
evening more 
entertaining and raise 
money for school 
equipment. In the first 
week back they counted 
the money taken, 
worked out the profit 
and held discussions to 
decide what to spend 
the money on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sleeping lions, animal pairs 

and audience participation. 



 
 
  
  

 

 

 

 

The first Stay and Play session at the new Children’s Centre opened last week. Peanut came to see what was 
happening and found a wonderful selection of new toys to play with. Mrs. Kirk and Mrs. Hurdiss showed him how 
to share his toys with his friends. If you have a child under three, call in at the Children’s Centre and find out when 
the next Stay and Play session is. 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

Have you looked inside the hollow tree? Can you use the clues around 
you to work out who lives there? Our children are quickly developing their 
skills of inference and deduction. No wonder we have so much to 
celebrate in our assemblies. Just as well we have our Year 5 and 6 
children to lend a hand getting ready.  

Our New Unit parents came along to school to find out what happens 
in all the areas and how our learning challenges are developing the 
children’s skills and independence. 

 
  

DON’T FORGET the Remembrance 
Service at St. Mary’s Church on 
Wednesday 11th November at 9.30am. 
Parents’ Evenings are next week, 
please send your slip back tomorrow. 
 

     

 


